
Good evening Kevin, many thanks for forwarding me copies of the above.  
With reference to the councillors present, if I recall correctly, Malcolm Perrin was absent 
and sent his apologies, Stuart Taylor was in attendance. 
As a member of the public, the certified campsite I referred to was at Sellett Hall, and not 
the Rugby Club. 
Kevin, I have a suggestion/ proposal I would like the council members to consider. In 
addition to the KLTC we have three significant community “action” groups in KL. They are 
a) The Brow/Ruskin’s View, b) The Community Cupboard and c) The Community Interest 
Company (CIC). Both a) & b) have now transformed into registered charities. 
My proposal is that all the details relating to these three bodies be included with the 
KLTC information on the notice board outside the Lunesdale Hall. This information 
should include the formal name, registration no, names of trustees and/or directors as 
appropriate. This information is in the public domain, if an enquiring individual is 
prepared to trawl through the internet, they will eventually find what they’re seeking .... 
assuming the relevant websites are up to date. I personally, would also like to see 
included the names of any key managers &/or employees of these three bodies. 
I don’t think the anonymity of each of these three bodies helps when referred to in KL as 
“The trustees of ..” or “The directors of ..” ..... All three of these bodies repeatedly look to 
the KLTC for  some form of funding ... 
Food for thought, many thanks 
Neil 
Neil H Anderson 
 


